
What is your advice to those beginning the AGP? 

What really helped me, especially at the start, was speaking regularly to both my 
buddy and my coach. Your buddy helps you to get used to the internal process 
and introduces you to your new colleagues, while your coach helps you to work 
on the most exciting projects. Keeping in regular contact with others who are on 
the AGP also helps, as they have already worked in the various different areas of 
the business and have thus been able to build up a broad network within the 
company. They can help you learn more about ongoing projects and what you 
can expect from your time in the various business units.

What do you expect to gain from this programme?

I think I will be able to benefit from the AGP in three ways. First, the regular 
rotations will give me the opportunity to gain experience in a number of different 
areas of the company and thus explore a range of very different subjects – the 
learning curve over the course of the two years will therefore certainly be a steep 
one. Second, the secondment abroad gives you an early opportunity to 
experience PwC’s global network and to gain experience working in another 
country. Finally, the programme will enable me to work with a number of 
different people with a wide range of expertise and abilities and thereby build up 
a broad network of contacts for my future career.
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